Dear Mr. Fontaine:

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your open records act request dated January 24, 2007.  I received that request on February 1, 2007.  You requested:

Documentation of all positive drug tests of Georgia Tech athletes
Calendar or other documentation showing the frequency of tests
Records showing punishments for positive tests
Budget for/money spent on drug testing for 2004 - 2007
Audits/reports regarding drug testing
Contracts with vendors who have a role in drug testing
Information provided by vendors in response to RFP/ITB

I expect to have the documents you requested available by Friday, February 9.  Those documents or portions of the documents that are protected by FERPA or other confidentiality requirements will not be produced.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Kate Wasch
Senior Attorney
Office of Legal Affairs
Georgia Institute of Technology
Atlanta, GA  30332-0495
Phone: 404-894-4812

Dear Mr. Fontaine:

I apologize for the delay in sending this response to your request
for documents.  I have attached the existing documents responsive to
your request.

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns.


Kate Wasch
Senior Attorney
Office of Legal Affairs
Georgia Institute of Technology
Atlanta, GA  30332-0495
Phone: 404-894-4812 
Dear Mr. Fontaine:

We do not have any documents responsive to these requests.

Sincerely,

Kathleen A. Wasch
Dear Mr. Fontaine:

The information you requested is not being recorded in the first instance.  I hope this resolves your questions.

Kate Wasch
